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Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back! We hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break and are fully refreshed for the start of 
another term. It is undoubtedly going to be another busy term as we continue to prepare the children for 
SATs, which they will take during the week commencing 13th May, whilst also preparing the children for 
secondary school. 

As you can see from out Topic Web, we have a fantastic Summer term planned as we will continue to write 
about our wonderful Wicked trip, explore the gruesome plague and also begin to investigate our new Geography 
question: What would we discover on a North American road trip? 

Our residential trip to Pencelli is fast approaching and there will be a meeting in the hall on Thursday 16th May 
where we will be able to give you more information about our exciting trip.  

 
Key dates for the diary:  

23rd April: Back to school  
25th April: Class Photos  
6th May: Bank Holiday  
16th May: Pencelli Meeting 
24th May: Dress down day (donations of bottles and 
chocolates for Summer Fayre) 
24th May: Break up at 3:00pm  
 
Just a few reminders: 
 
Please ensure that your child always brings a water bottle to school (especially as the weather is warming up) 
and a healthy snack for break time.  
 
Please also ensure that children remember to keep their correct PE kit (plain coloured house T-shirt, dark 
shorts or tracksuit bottoms, jumper or sweatshirt, socks, trainers or daps) in school for the whole week as 
there may be additional activities or changes in session times. Children wishing to be excused from PE will need 
a note from home. 
 
Homework will continue to be set weekly (on a Wednesday). Thank you for your support with this. We hope it 
has been useful to both you and your child. We have high expectations of children with regards to homework 
and we ask that every child completes their homework to the best of their ability. We encourage parent 
support with these tasks if they feel very challenged.   
 
We would like to take the opportunity thank you again for your continued support over the year. Here’s to an 
exciting final two terms at Red Oaks! 

 
Many thanks for your all your support, 

3rd June: Back to school  
7th June: Summer Fayre 3:00-5:00pm  
10th – 14th June: Residential  
19th June: Sports day  
25th July: Break up 1:30pm 



Mr Newton, Miss Griffiths and Miss Gerrard 


